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Welcome, Ruby Price

The Port Orford-Langlois School Dis-
trict has selected Ruby Price to become
the district’s next superintendent/princi-
pal, starting July 1. The School Board
voted to approve selection of Price on
Monday, May 1.

Ruby Price was in the Port Orford-Lan-
glois community on Tuesday and
Wednesday, May 2 & 3, saying that
“meeting staff, students, parents, and
community members is a high priority
for her and she did not want to wait until
she was officially on board in July.” She
visited Driftwood, Pacific High, and
Blanco schools and met with a number of
community members as well.

Price began her educational career as a
teacher at Central Howell SD, a small
district of 110 students near Silverton,
Oregon, in 1985. She moved to the Sa-
lem School District in 1987 and served
for five years as a Title 1 Basic Skills
teacher at Richmond Elementary School.
She was an assistant principal for two
elementary schools for two years, travel-
ing 15 miles between the two school sites
as needed. She was then selected to be
the principal at Lake Labish Elementary
School and also served at the same time
as District Title I Coordinator for three
years. Her final position in the Salem-

Keizer School District was as principal
of Highland Elementary School where
she served for five years.

In 2001, Ruby Price was selected as the
director of the Leadership Academy for
the Success for All Foundation and pro-
vided Leadership Academy training to
more than 30 school districts nationwide
over a four year period, from Alaska to
South Texas to Kansas to North Caroli-
na. One interesting assignment found
her providing leadership and support to
a number of K-12 schools in remote
villages in Alaska near the Bering Sea.

She graduated with a bachelor’s degree
from Western Oregon University in 1985
and a master’s degree from Portland State
University in 1987. She completed the
superintendent licensure program at Port-
land State University in 2001. She has
worked for more than 20 years in educa-
tion-related positions.

Ruby is looking forward to moving to the
Port Orford-Langlois area with her hus-
band, Dale, who is retired from the mil-
itary where he served on active and re-
serve duty.

Christian Center News
By Pastor Doug

Invitation to all Parents, Grandparents,
and Youth of our Community from the

Port Orford Christian Center (10th and
Washington)

Parents, grandparents and youth: If you
haven’t seen our facility since its
completion, please stop by some
afternoon and see for yourself. For years
we have desired to build an area where
young people of our community can come
and enjoy recreation in a safe place. We
now have that place and Monday-Friday,
between 3:30 and5:00pm the gymnasium
is open to school students.

We offer our youth basketball, foosball,
ping pong, pool, air hockey, and X-box
games, and a snack bar. We have opened
this gymnasium for the benefit of our
youth in Port Orford. Please check it out
and leave your feedback.

On Tuesday evening from 6:00pm to
7:30pm we open our gym up for a youth
service with music and bible based
devotion relevant to their lives. The
service on Tuesday is for ages 12 through
18.

All of our youth workers have had a
background check and are devoted to
help the physical, mental, social, and
spiritual health of our young people of
this community.

Hope to see you there. You may call 332-
2561 duringthosehoursmentioned above
for more information.

Happy
Mother’s

Day!



Excel Accounting Services
Lyndell Hauschildt, L.T.C.

94120 Moore St.
P.O. Box 123

Gold Beach, OR 97444
(541) 247-6560

Fax (541) 247-3442

SOUTHPORT
FOREST PRODUCTS

Buying delivered conifer
small saw log sort
& conifer pulp logs

Forrest Flowers
Log Buyer

541-266-0903
541-266-0824 fax
Cel. 541-297-5482
Home 541-332-4385

Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

05-11 Full 05-12 05-13 05-14 05-15 05-16 05-17 05-18
L0541 0.0 L0616 -0.5 L0652 -0.9 H0019 7.6 H0054 7.7 H0133 7.6 H0217 7.4 H0309 7.0
H1205 5.6 H1249 5.7 H1333 5.7 L0731 -1.2 L0812 -1.3 L0858 -1.3 L0947 -1.2 L1040 -1.0
L1717 2.5 L1751 2.9 L1825 3.1 H1418 5.7 H1506 5.6 H1558 5.4 H1654 5.4 H1752 5.5
H2318 7.3 H2347 7.5 L1901 3.4 L1941 3.6 L2026 3.7 L2122 3.8 L2234 3.7

Tide Predictions For Port Orford - 42° 44.735 N 124° 30.832 W
Produced by “WXTide32” version 4.2 by Michael Hopper - http://wxtide32.com

Norma Morrow
Broker

(541) 332-1130

Fishing Derby

Langlois Lions Fishing Derby on Flores
Lake May 13 at 7am to 11am. For chil-
dren up to 13½ years old to go fishing.
Snacks will be served for the parents.
Poles and bait will be furnished. Prizes
for biggest fish, etc. Come on youngsters
and enjoy fishing at Flores Lake.

Leadership Training

SOLV, the largest non-profit volunteer
organization in Oregon, is announcing a
hands-on leadership development work-
shop, called Volunteer Action Training,
on May 20, from 9:00am to 2:00pm at
City Hall, 555 W. 20th Street. The work-
shop will teach participants how to plan
successful improvement projects in their
own community. In exchange for the
training, participants are asked to put
their leadership skills to work by leading
a volunteer improvement project in their
own neighborhoods. Potential commu-
nity leaders can register for the Volun-
teer Action Training byvisiting the SOLV
website, www.solv.org or by calling 1-
800-333-SOLV.

Volunteer action preserves and improves
the quality of life in Oregon. By building
the skills of attendees, the training cre-
ates excellent project managers and im-
proved communities. Training topics in-
clude volunteer recruitment, project plan-
ning, fundraising, and publicity.

The Volunteer Action Training empow-
ers citizens to organize projects and en-

gage volunteers in Oregon communities.
“Across Oregon, there’s a growing need
to keep our state livable,” says Gerik
Kransky, Program Coordinator with
SOLV. “Oregonians from every region
have a vision for their communities, and
they know action is needed to achieve
that vision. We help Oregonians match
their vision with leadership skills – cre-
ating a ripple effect that enriches our
communities for years to come.”

Because participants agree to organize a
project in their community, Volunteer
Action Training leads directly to livabil-
ityimprovements, such as parkandstream
restoration, downtown enhancement, and
litter cleanup. “Volunteering is a great
way to give back,” says Kransky. “Our
Volunteer Action Training has generat-
ed over a thousand projects in every part
of Oregon.”

Jack McGowan, SOLV’s Executive Di-
rector, feels that SOLV makes a state-
ment about Oregon’s unity. “We bring
Oregonians together, whether urban or
rural, to keep our communities livable.
Let’s roll up our sleeves and restore our

downtowns, our watersheds, our parks,
and our quality of life.” SOLV has trained
over 1,600 community leaders from all
across in Oregon.

Volunteer Action Training is funded by
The Jeld-Wen Foundation. Founded in
1969 by Oregon Governor Tom McCall
to address litter and vandalism prob-
lems, SOLV’s mission has expanded to
reach every county in the state and to
bring together government agencies,
businesses and individuals in programs
and projects to enhance the livability of
Oregon. Because of this expansion SOLV
no longer calls itself “Stop Oregon Litter
and Vandalism” and has adopted the
acronym, SOLV, as its official name.





SIXES RIVER LAND COMPANY
For property on the Southern Oregon Coast, stop by, call, or visit us on our NEW WEB SITE at:

WWW.SIXESRIVERLANDCOMPANY.COM
See these Great Deals on the web!

Call for an appointment

Our Staff:
Jennifer Bastian, Broker
Anthony Pagano, Broker
Sherrill Ellis, Broker
Howard Bach, Broker
Eric Oberbeck, Broker
Marilyn Oberbeck, Principal Broker

Port Orford/Pinehurst Drive 3 Bedroom 2 Bath
Lake View Home

This two story, 2 BR, 2 BA home is located in one of the nicest neighbor-
hoods in Port Orford and has a commanding view of Garrison Lake from
the second floor. The downstairs living area is centered around a natural
sandstone and polished river rock hearth with a wood burning stove. The
downstairs has two bedrooms (one could be used as an office). The kitchen
has built in appliances and decorative brick veneer. Upstairs is the master
bedroom and bath with a large walk-in closet and a private veranda for
viewing the lake. The home comes with an attached single car garage and

a larger detached 2 car garage and shop. 314/$325,000.

We are now proud members of NAR and RMLS

Highway 101
(across from Battle Rock Park)

Port Orford, OR 97465

541-332-8400
Toll Free: 1-888-291-8275

Sole Pursuits

A lucky walker will receive a $50 cash
prize when CurryGeneral Hospital’s Sole
Pursuits organizers announce the next
winner in the Walking Card Program,
Saturday, June 3. The announcement will
be made prior to the group’s monthly
hike when Walt Schroeder, historian,
and Cathy Boden, naturalist, lead their
annual quest into the Kalmiopsis Wil-
derness to view the blooming Kalmiop-
sis leachiana. Those interested in partic-
ipating can register with Southwestern
Oregon Community College or just show
up at 8:30am, at the SWOCC campus in
Brookings.

The famous purple blossom was first
discovered by Lila Leach in 1930. The
plant is a pre-ice age relic and the oldest
member of the Health (Ericaceae) fami-
ly.

Besides being a place of great botanical
interest, the Kalmiopsis Wilderness –

Well Being

Well of Being: A Presentation of Heal-
ing Choices for Women. Sat., May 20,
2006 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Marsh Haven
Farm, Floras Lake Loop Rd, Langlois

$30 per person, limit of 30 women. Pre-
registration required. Sponsored by Lan-
glois and Port Orford Public Libraries.
For more info, call 541-348-2066.

named for the rare plant — is also one of
the most complex geological areas of the
United States. Schroeder will discuss
historic mining activities that occurred
there when the group walks by the old
Gardner Mine. Hikers also will have the
option to trek to Vulcan Lake, another
wilderness landmark, before returning to
the trailhead.

The walking card cash prize is made
possible by the Chetco Federal Credit
Union, co-sponsor of the Sole Pursuits
Walking Card Program. Walkers are el-
igible to enter the drawings for free after
they have tracked 15 hours of walking, or
about a month of daily half-hour walks.

Walking cards are available in the Curry
General Hospital lobby in Gold Beach,
or in The Brookings Medical Center,
585 5th St. in Brookings. Participants
can return their completed cards to the
same locations for entryin quarterlydraw-
ings. The next drawing will be scheduled
in September.

On June 24, Sole Pursuits will host a hike
for Wilderness Week with eco-forester
and naturalist, Jerry Becker. Becker will
lead hikers to the top of Barlow Moun-
tain within the proposed Copper Salmon
Wilderness near Port Orford.

For more information, or for a schedule
of guided hikes, go to
www.curryhealthnetwork.com or email
Coordinator Cathy Boden at
solepursuits@curryhealthnetwork.com.





Georgia An Independent Thinker
Working for:

C oncensus
U tilizing opportunities
R eaching out to communities
R enewable natural resources
Y ou!

Nowlin for County Commissioner
Paid for by Georgia Nowlin for Commissioner

CELTIC FIDDLE CONCERT
HANNEKE CASSEL - fiddle

Chris Lewis - guitar
Emma Beaton - cello

RYAN MCKASSON - fiddle
Cali McKasson - keyboard

Friday…May 26, 2006…7:30 P.M.
SPRAGUE THEATRE BANDON

TICKETS: $15 (advance) $17 (at the door)
AVAILABLE AT:

DOWNTOWN FUN ZONE and BANDON MERCANTILE
OR CALL: 541-332-9851 (evenings)

Clematis – In-Bloom
1 gal containers

Many to choose from
Evergreen & Deciduous

God’s Green Earth
Nursery

551 19th Street
Port Orford

541-332-0880

Jubilee Pins

Port Orford 4th of July Jubilee pins,
bolos, key chains, and magnets are ap-
pearing around town. So check them out
and get yours now!

They will also be available at the Jubilee
Auction - May 20, 6:30pm at the Com-
munity Building. If you have any new or
like-new items you are willing to donate
for the auction, please contact Amy Wil-
hite at 332-0957. For more information
on the Jubilee committee, please contact
Pat Bry, Jubilee president, at 332-1765.
Thanks for supporting our Port Orford
4th of July Jubilee!

Fiddle Concert

U.S. National Scottish Fiddle Champion
Hanneke Cassel, originally from Port
Orford, brings her Celtic-based acoustic
band to the Sprague Theater on Friday,
May 26, at 7:30 pm. She is joined by
guitarist Christopher Lewis, and cellist
Emma Beaton, along with special guests,
the McKassons, a brother/sister band
from the Pacific Northwest.

The concert features music from Silver,
Cassel’s third solo CD. Produced by
Laura Risk and Hanneke Cassel, Silver
features several new compositions, per-
formed by Hanneke, cello phenom Rush-
ad Eggleston, Nashville fiddle star Ca-
sey Driessen, Nightingale guitarist Keith
Murphy, pianist Dave Wiesler, and many
more. Since her last recording, Some
Melodious Sonnet (2004), Hanneke has
done extensive touring…both in the
United States and to countries all over
the world. Influences from China to New
Zealand, along with grooves and musical
innovations from the hip Boston blue-
grass/Americana scene, fuse together to
create a uniquely American approach to
Celtic music in Hanneke’s playing. She
creates sounds on the cutting edge of the
acoustic tradition, while retaining the
integrity and soul of traditional Scottish
music.

“…The rhapsodic quality of Cassel’s
ballads or slow airs evinces a soul’s fully
expressed quest …Cassel’s rhythms are
tenacious, and they weave through a set

of reels with serpentine grace.”The Bos-
ton Herald

The intimate nature of the Sprague The-
ater serves as the perfect environment for
Hanneke’s lively strathspeys and reels,
andsoulful ballads. The McKassons bring
excitement to the Scottish fiddle tradi-
tion with their beautiful arrangements of
classic tunes and original compositions.

The Sprague Theater is located at 1202
11th St. SW, Bandon, OR. Tickets are
$15 adv/ $17 door and available at: Ban-
don Mercantile, Downtown Fun Zone in
Port Orford. For information and reser-
vations contact (541) 332-9851. (Eve-
nings only.)


